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Nutrition Congress 2016

The Association for Dietetics in South Africa (ADSA) looks forward 

to seeing you all at the Nutrition Congress. We are very fortunate to 

have six international speakers this year (Dr David Katz, Prof Barrie 

Margetts, Prof Tommy Cederholm, Prof Ann Ashworth, Prof Carlos 

Monteiro and Prof Boyd Swinburn). 

The ADSA BGM will take place on the 3 September 2016, from 

17:00-18:00. We strongly encourage all ADSA members to attend 

the BGM, if possible, as the Executive Committee has reviewed the 

constitution and decided that a revision needed to be made due to 

technological developments that  have changed our communication 

methods, growth within the organisation as well as changes to 

various portfolios. 

As per the current constitution ARTICLE XIII, for any change to take 

place members need to be informed of the suggested changes within 

30 days (these changes were outlined in the National Mailer sent 

out on the 18 July 2016). The amendments will be tabled and voted 

for at the BGM at the Nutrition Congress. Should you not be able to 

attend and would like to accept the changes made to the constitution 

you may vote by proxy (sent out in the National Mailer – 18 July 

2016). Original signed proxy forms can be sent with a colleague 

that will be attending the BGM OR posted to ADSA (4 Karen Street, 

Bryanston West, Gauteng) OR a signed original form may be emailed 

to adsacomms@gmail.com (attention Catherine Day). 

As an ADSA member, your opinions and contributions to the running 

of ADSA is very important thus we appreciate in advance your time 

and effort in considering this very important matter.

Reminder: There will also be a session allocated to the HPCSA 

Nutrition Board where any questions asked  will be answered by the 

HPCSA regarding the new nutrition professional. We encourage all 

dietitians to attend this very important meeting. 

ICDA Granada 2016 

We wish Maryke Gallagher and Claire Julsing-Strydom well as they 

represent ADSA at the ICDA Granada 2016 in Spain. Maryke and 

Claire will be presenting at the conference as well as promoting the 

ICDA 2020 conference which will be held in Cape Town.  

Stay in touch with ADSA and help us spread the word that 
optimal nutrition is essential for all South Africans: 

 www.facebook.com/ADSAorgza

 www.twitter.com/ADSA

 Blog: http://nutritionconfidence.wordpress.com 

 Website: http://www.adsa.org.za 

 Email: info@adsa.co.za or adsacomms@gmail.com


